
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten News from 
Miss Bower’s Class 
November 1, 2013 

 

Our Week! 
I cannot believe it is already November!!! We had a great week with our fun 
Halloween centers on Wednesday and our party on Thursday. Thank you for 

taking the extra time to help your child with their costumes and all of the donations 
to make this day so special! The kids had a blast! 

 
During Writer’s Workshop we have been working extra hard at stretching out the 
words we want to write to hear more than just the beginning or ending sound. You 

may hear your child talk about “finger space buddies” or “Mr. Pointer”. Finger 
spaces help us space out our writing and make it easy to read and Mr. Pointer 

helps us re-read our writing!  
We learned more about pumpkins and performed a math and science experiment 
where the kiddos got to watch me cut one open and we predicted the number of 
seeds and what we would see inside! We also tested to see if our pumpkin would 

sink or float and measured our pumpkin with cubes! The kids loved this!  Have a 
great weekend! 

 

 

 
Clifford is 
going home 

with,  
McKayla! 



Important Dates: 

November 6- Library Day 

November 11- Veteran’s Day-

NO SCHOOL! 

November 25- Evening 

Conferences 

November 26- Morning 

Conferences, NO SCHOOL 

November 27-29- NO 

SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of the Great Read 

Alouds from this Week! 

 
 

Apples and Pumpkins- Anne 
Rockwell 

 
Pumpkin Jack- Will Hubbell 

 
Goodnight Goon- Michael Rex 

 
The Little Old Lady Who was 
not Afraid of Anything- Linda 

Williams 
 
 

Save the Date!  
 

On December 16th, at 1:45 in the afternoon, our class 
will be singing in a Holiday Program with 3 other 

kindergarten classes.  More details and information will 
be given as the date gets closer!  This is a very special 

event that I hope all can attend.  Please mark this special 
occasion on your calendars!  

 



Happy Halloween!  

 

 


